Pumpkin Carving
Dear Parent or Guardian,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Halloween is quickly approaching and as a fun reward to students for their hard work during the first quarter, I would like to have the class carve pumpkins into Jack-O-Lanterns.  This was something that I did with the tenth grade classes last year, and would like to turn this into a yearly tradition.  To do this I am going to need your help.  Unfortunately, I cannot purchase all of the pumpkins for the class.  What I am asking is that you please purchase a pumpkin that is large enough to be carved so that we can do this activity and continue this fun tradition.  I believe we will need a total of around 36 pumpkins to cover both tenth grade classes.  It is my plan to do the pumpkin carving on Tuesday, October 25th.  If we could have pumpkins by that day it would be greatly appreciated.  Students can drop off pumpkins to the art room in the morning before school, and I am usually available an hour after school.  If you have any questions for me, please don’t hesitate to contact me at dan.bauer@sp.imagineprep.com.  

Thank you,


Dan Bauer
Visual Arts Teacher
Imagine Prep at Surprise
